NOTICE TO ALL BULLSEYE SMALL BUSINESS CUSTOMERS LOCATED IN THE STATE OF CALIFORNIA

The California Public Utilities Commission (CPUC) has issued its final extension of the moratorium on the
disconnection of voice services for non-payment and from imposing fees for late payment during the

Covid-19 pandemic for residential and small business (five lines or less) customers. This moratorium will
expire on February 15, 2022.

In the event the expiration of this moratorium effects your business, please contact BullsEye at 877-438-
2855.

Thank you,

BullsEye Telecom, Inc.



